
        St. Anthony’s High School Faisal Town Lahore  

 

With reference to notification circulated by District Education Authority, Government of Punjab, 

and as per official policy: 

i) Coordinators/teachers are to ensure that no student has mobile phone device within 

campus premises during school hours. 

ii) Teachers are to be notified of the directive that usage of cell phones in classrooms is 

prohibited during school hours. Necessary steps must be taken to ensure compliance.  

iii) Seniors students may not take the advantage for booking ride through mobile which can 

be handled from home by keeping gate keeper in the loop. 

iv) Students should refrain from posting comments regarding the school, teachers and other 

students on social media. Unethical posts on social media against the institute and staff 

will be reported to Cyber Crime Cell. 

v) In light of worsening security, increased threats and various cases of harassment reported 

all across Pakistan, it has become imperative to uphold the aforementioned instructions.  

 

 

SET Department  

 


